From: Mark Corn

To: Cory Rhodes

Cc: Brittany Epling; Shannon Harrison; Sammy Swindle
Subject: Re: Letter of Resignation for BOA #2

Date: Monday, May 27, 2024 2:14:29 PM

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Thanks Cory! Sorry about the delay in getting this to you! Here's an official email, but let me
know if you need a document.

To the Baldwin County Board of Adjustment Staff,

Regretfully, I must submit my resignation from the Board of Adjustment Number 2. My wife
and I have sold our home on Ono Island and plan to eventually relocate to another area. I've
enjoyed my time on the BoA and sincerely appreciate the support of the Staff. Baldwin
County is fortunate to have a great group of dedicated individuals and everyone has been
great to work with!

Thank you for all your support during my term.
Regards,

Mark Corn

251-233-7173

On Thu, May 23, 2024 at 4:10 PM Cory Rhodes <Cory.Rhodes@baldwincountyal.gov>
wrote:

Mark,

When you get a chance, would you send your letter of resignation for BOA #2 to me or
Brittany? We will begin drafting the agenda item that will likely go on the July 9 County
Commission Meeting Agenda. The agenda item will also include the appointment of the
new chair and vice chair.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Cory Rhodes

Planner


mailto:cornmj@gmail.com
mailto:Cory.Rhodes@baldwincountyal.gov
mailto:Brittany.Epling@baldwincountyal.gov
mailto:shannon@onoislandpoa.com
mailto:sswindle14260@me.com
mailto:Cory.Rhodes@baldwincountyal.gov

Baldwin County Commission
Planning & Zoning Department
201 E. Section Ave.

Foley, AL 36535

251-972-8523 ext. 2833

Cory.Rhodes@baldwincountyal.gov

BALDWIN .


mailto:Cory.Rhodes@baldwincountyal.gov

